
 

 

Welcome to Stonehaven Town Partnership's newsletter. We hope you 
will find it informative.  Feedback about any of the projects outlined 
below or any other comments you have would be very welcome.   

January 2017

 

 

Happy 2017 to you all – here is the 1st STP newsletter of 2017 
 
Current Projects 
 
Land Train 2016 – The Stoney Express 
 
The Stoney Express had a fantastic 2016 season. It carried over 6200 passengers on the tour of 
Stonehaven with both locals and tourists riding on it as well as local groups and schools hiring it 
for special trips.  
 
Thank you for making it a success this year! 
 
It will start again in April 2017 for the Easter holidays but is available for private hires, contact 
projects@stpweb.org for further information.  https://www.facebook.com/stonehavenlandtrain 
 

                   
 
There have been several companies who sponsored the Land Train in 2016 and STP would like to 
thank the following: Falck Safety Services for providing fuel, Stagecoach for providing storage for 
the land train and the carriages, Duncan and Todd for providing Hi Vis jackets, Brickfield Motors 
for unloading the new carriage when it arrived from Italy. The Caravan Club of Great Britain, The 
Ship Inn, Mojo Taxis, Ali Bali and Ali Bali B, Scallywags Soft Play, Molly’s Bistro, Cloak Caravans, the 
Tolbooth Museum and The Open Air Pool who advertised on the train in 2016. 
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If you were a passenger and enjoyed the experience, please consider leaving a review on trip 
advisor https://www.tripadvisor.co.uk/Attraction_Review-g793710-d10398998-Reviews-
Stonehaven_Land_Train-Stonehaven_Aberdeenshire_Scotland.html 
 
If you didn’t enjoy the trip please let us know! 

 
Stonehaven Court Building 
 
STP are moving closer to taking over the Court Building, the Scottish Courts and Tribunal Services 
have agreed STP’s Business Plan and discussions are now taking place between their solicitors and 
ours.  
 
More exciting news to follow! 
 
Caravan Club of Great Britain 
 
The Queen Elizabeth Caravan Park, was very busy in 2016 and the wardens Dominique and 
Sharon have did a fantastic job. It will be opening earlier in 2017 due to the number of people 
visiting the Stonehaven site. 
 
Other Projects 
 
Every month a project update is written and placed on the web site.  
 
New Projects 
 
We have 2 new projects that are at the early stages. Cycle routes in and around Stonehaven and 
The Grande Promenade.  
 
Details of these projects will be uploaded onto the website shortly. 
 
Date of next meeting 
 
The next STP trustees meeting will be held at Invercarron Resource Centre at 7pm on Tuesday 17th 
January, these meetings are open to the public. 

Further information can be found on our website www.stpweb.org. If you have any queries or 
would like to help with any of the projects, please e mail: projects@stpweb.org 

 

Contact us, got a Question?  

Should you have questions, comments or any feedback,  
do not hesitate to contact our friendly team.  

Email:  projects@stpweb.org  
By Post:  Stonehaven Town Partnership  
C/O Connons, 50 Allardice Street, Stonehaven  
AB39 2RA  

 

Minutes of STP Board Meetings  

The Stonehaven Town Partnership 
Board meets on the 4th Tuesday of 
every month. Dates of  meetings can 
be found on the web site.  

Would you l ike to subscribe to the 
newsletter? Log on to 
www.stpweb.org  and add your 
detai ls.  We look forward to hearing 
from you.  
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